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On September 9, the USMSC held its first official meeting at the USMO in Adelphi. The discussions ranged from student 
safety, bereavement policies, mental health, affordability, and civic engagement on our campuses. 
 
Since this meeting, the Executive Council has released applications for the positions on the Council’s so-called Board of 
Directors that assist the USMSC with its logistics and initiatives. These positions are the Director of Legislative Affairs 
and the Director of Communications. These positions should be filled by the date of this report. 
 
The USMSC is eager to be building its second agenda and otherwise preparing for the second official meeting of the 
Council at UMES on October 14. Of particular note: we plan on discussing Title IX, sexual misconduct policies, and 
their efficacy on the various campuses. Additionally, we eagerly await the findings of the various commissions tasked 
with the investigation of the athletics department and athletics culture on University of Maryland, College Park campus.  
 
If the Board has any input for items to be brought to the Student Council at their second—or subsequent—meetings, 
please communicate with me so that I can ensure they are given time on our agenda and addressed in my next report to 
this board. 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Roy Prouty 
2018-2019 USMSC President 


